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BUDGET, GERALDTON FORESHORE 

279. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the minister representing the Treasurer: 
Notice of this question has been given.  I refer to the Geraldton foreshore. 

(1) Is funding for the Geraldton foreshore development a line item in the 2004-05 budget? 

(2) How much is that funding, and will the Treasurer outline the arrangement for that funding? 

Hon NICK GRIFFITHS replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of the question.  The Treasurer has provided the following response -  

(1) No. 

(2) Not applicable. 
 


